Coronavirus Planning, Precautions, & Assistance

Even after we open our lobby, we still encourage members to use the drive thru whenever possible and will continue to offer expanded services through our drive thru. In addition, we are taking the following steps to ensure the safety of our members and employees when inside our lobbies:
1. We will have strict building occupancy limits with clearly marked areas to stand. If these waiting areas are filled, please remain in your vehicle until a spot opens up or please proceed to the drive-thru.
2. Routine cleaning and disinfecting will be conducted throughout the day.
3. If you choose to wear a mask into a branch; you may be asked for a photo ID or to lower your mask for identification purposes.
As always, we have several ways you can access your Nickel Steel FCU accounts without coming into the office:
1. Online Banking: You can access your account on your mobile device or computer. You can make loan payments, transfer funds and apply for a loan.
2. ATMs: You have access to over 30,000 surcharge-free ATMS across the country. Visit our website to find one near you.
3. Drive-thru services: Encouraged by Management.
4. Nickel Steel FCU Debit/ATM check cards: Please use your card instead of cash when you can. Cards are cleaner than cash and easier to clean.
We understand that not everyone is ready to take the step of re-entering society during these uncertain times. Nickel Steel FCU is still providing services through our drive-thru’s, ATM’s, and online banking.  Thank you for your continued membership and support of Nickel Steel FCU. 

